
Good afternoon,   

My wife and I, along with every neighbor and all community members we have spoken to all agree that we do 

support sb52 and we do not feel it is fair to be surrounded by industrial sized projects without any say in the 

situation!  We all agree that if it was voted on and everyone wanted it then we would move on with life. There 

are too many people with too much to lose and too many risks involved in having these projects so close to 

residential properties.   For these reasons and many many others we ask that you please provide your support for 

sb52 and give some say back to the people of the community! 

 

Sincerely  

Deric Peck  

(937) 459-8201 

 


